
I was unable to open the DA previously. Am hoping you will consider my response. I live in 14
Tora Place, Forestville. Just down the hill from the proposed development. During the various 
rain events we had in the last 24 mths there were massive floods coming down the hill from 
Melwood Avenue properties. I would like Council to ensure teh proposed development does 
not exacerbate an already significant issue with this development - given the amount of 
apartments being proposed I imagine this is a real risk.

--
Regards

Guy

From: Guy
Sent: 17/02/2023 2:29:19 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2022/2181




